Rosibeth Torrealba is a second-year student from Venezuela pursuing her Bachelor’s in Aviation
Management with Flight at UTP in Panama. She moved to Panama in 2017 at age 14, with her mom and
her brother, due to the economic and political situation in her home country.

Rosibeth doesn’t have any relatives that work in aviation. Nonetheless, she has always been passionate
about learning new things, and discovering aviation made her sure that it was the right path for her, as it
is a never-ending learning career.

In 2022, she was one of the scholarship recipients of IAWA and attended the conference for the first
time. She plans to start flight training soon and keep studying hard to achieve her dream of becoming a
professional pilot.



